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OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER

The Honorable Arthur A. Hartman
American Ambassador
Paris, France

Dear Mr. Ambassador:

I want to express my appreciation for your taking the time to see me
during my trip to Paris. I enjoyed the opportunity to discuss the NRC's
activities and their relationship to the U.S. nuclear energy program.

Please thank your staff, especially Abe Friedman and Adrienne Stefan,
for their efforts on my behalf. The meetings and facility visit which
they arranged were most beneficial.

TSincerely,

'\\
hk2
Toseph M. Hendrie
Commissioner
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